
 
 
3 September 2021 
 
Wongu University of Oriental Medicine 
Eric Richardson, President 
8620 S. Eastern Ave 
Las Vegas, NV 89123 
 
SUBJECT: 210807 WUOM Act Ltr ACCEPT Inst MAcCHM PR3 NFR 
 
Dear President Richardson: 
 
At its 4-7 August 2021 meeting, the Accreditation Commission for Acupuncture and Oriental Medicine1 (ACAOM or 
Commission) reviewed the Third Institutional and Master’s Program Progress Report due 1 June 2021 from Wongu 
University of Oriental Medicine (WUOM or Institution) documenting the Institution’s progress in correcting cited 
findings of compliance with further development under applicable ACAOM accreditation standards. This report was 
required by ACAOM’s Action Letter dated 24 August 2020.  
 
COMMISSION FINDINGS 
 
Based on its review of WUOM’s accreditation record, the Commission found the following Criteria remain Compliant 
with Further Development: 

 
Criterion 6.01: Systematic Evaluation 
Criterion 6.03: Programmatic Review 

 
The Commission acknowledges WUOM’s efforts to develop a comprehensive plan for evaluation and improvement 
of the Institution and its master’s program. The Institution must maintain its forward movement and routinize the 
steps of the plan to ensure the ongoing effectiveness of gathering data, evaluating the data, deriving action steps 
from data analysis, and evaluating the impact of actions made. 
 
COMMISSION ACTION 
 
Consistent with ACAOM’s Commission Actions Policy, the Commission accepts the WUOM Third Progress Report as 
submitted. There is no further reporting required. 
 
Please note the commission is not bound by a rigid sequence of actions, nor precluded from taking actions at any 
time, as warranted by evolving circumstances.  
 
When responding to ACAOM correspondence, either by letter or electronically, please include the subject line(s) as 
issued by ACAOM. 
 

 
1 The Accreditation Commission for Acupuncture and Oriental Medicine (ACAOM) is in the process of changing its name to the 
Accreditation Commission for Acupuncture and Herbal Medicine (ACAHM) once all necessary notifications, filings and 
administrative requirements are complete.   
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Programs and institutions are responsible for understanding and following ACAOM’s current policies and procedures 
found at http://acaom.org/policies/ and are encouraged to timely contact ACAOM with any questions or need for 
further clarification. 
 
The Commission appreciates the extensive work that your institution undertook in preparing for and supporting this 
accreditation review. ACAOM is committed to an accreditation process that adds value to institutions/programs 
while contributing to public accountability, and we thank you for your continued cooperation in support of this 
process. Please contact me if you have any questions about this letter or the action of the Commission. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark S McKenzie, PhD (China), MSOM, LAc 
Executive Director        
Mark.McKenzie@acaom.org  
 
 

See ACAOM’s website for current versions of all policies. 
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